
 



 

PONGAL CELEBRATION 
 

 

On 13
th 

January 2023, the Office of the Dean of Students, Loyola College organized a common 

celebration of Pongal festival for the entire college, by providing a dedicated space to each 

department to prepare the Pongal and also to take part in the Rangoli competition. 
 

 

The Department of Commerce took part in the program of preparing Pongal and also in the 

Rangoli competition. The students wore ethnic dress and happily took part in preparing the 

Pongal  and  also  in  the Rangoli competition.  The staff members  were  there  to  assist  in  

the preparation of Pongal. The students came with the necessary ingredients to prepare Pongal. 
 

 

The College also arranged entertainment with the village based traditional competition. The 

events reflecting the Tamil culture, took part in the college quadrangle.  The program was 

highly  entertaining  with  good music  and  dance performance gave the glimpse of Tamil 

tradition. The students were in their ethnic dress and the entire campus was filled with joy and 

music. 
 

 

The perfect preparation of Pongal made the Department of Commerce to win the first prize in 

the ‘ Pongal preparation competition. The judges appreciated the quality preparation of 

Pongal with good taste. The combined efforts of the staff members and the students of the 

Department of Commerce made this Pongal Celebration as a unique and a memorable one. 
 

 

 



 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 


